
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it is my job as a parent to check into my children's health both 
mental and physical, with their doctor. The concept of health screening isn't the responsibility of the 
schools or school system, but the parents in coordination with their chosen and trusted physicians. 
 
Regards,  
Julia Jaquillard  
20950 SW Rock Creek Rd 
Sheridan, OR 97378  
 


